
MINUTES OF THE 

HALIFAX CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

August 28, 2018 
 

A meeting of the Halifax Conservation Commission was held on Tuesday, August 28, 

2018, in the Conservation Commission office.  Chairperson Gerry Fitzgerald opened the 

meeting at 7:00pm. 

 

In Attendance:  Gerry Fitzgerald, Chairperson; Kathy Evans, Vice Chairperson; 

Chris Hadorn, Clerk; Ed Lane, Member. 

 

Hearings and Discussions: 

 

Open 7:00 – COC – 44 Hemlock Rd.  

Gerry Fitzgerald, Chairman went to look at the addition on the home.  It was put on in 

2011.  He is recommending a COC.   

 

A motion was made to grant a COC to 44 Hemlock Rd. 

 

Motion:  Kathy Evans 

 Second:  Ed Lane 

 AIF 

 

Secretarial: 

  

LEC - $1,749.00 
  

Motion:  Kathy Evans 

 Second:  Ed Lane 

 AIF 

 

The ORAD for River St. that was signed at the last meeting needed to be resigned as it 

was misplaced.  All members signed. 

 

A talent bank form was received from Kimberley King.  Kendra will contact her and see 

if she would like to be an Associate Member. 

 

Mail: 

The mail folder was reviewed by the Commission.  

 

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:08pm 

 

Motion:  Chris Hadorn 

 Second:  Ed Lane  

AIF 

 



 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Kendra Kelly 

Secretary 

 


